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QUARTERLY BUSINESS MEETING 

Our Quarterly Business Meeting will be on Wednesday, October 26 at 

6:30pm.  The following items will be addressed: 

 

1) The Nominating Committee will discuss current committee  

      vacancies and announce new Deacons.  

 
2) The Transportation Committee has reviewed options related to the     
      church van and make the following recommendations: 
 
      a)  After reviewing the current age, condition, repairs needed, value    
           and safety concerns associated with the 2001 Ford Econoline    
           XLT 350, the committee recommends that the church sell the  
           van. 
      b)  As has been past practice, the committee requests that  
           remaining monies constituting the difference between annual     
           receipts and expenses be credited toward the purchase of a    
           new church van. 
 
3) The Pastor Search Team and Deacons recommend that our         

      current Articles of Faith, adopted in 1959 when the church was   

      chartered, be replaced by the more current Baptist Faith &  

      Message 2000, with a few minor edits. Both the Articles of Faith  

      and the Baptist Faith & Message 2000 originated from the        

      Southern Baptist Convention but the newer version presents each    

      section in a more modern and comprehensive way while the         

      Articles of Faith was written in 1858. The Articles of Faith can be  

      found on the church website. The Baptist Faith & Message 2000  

      can be found at https://bfm.sbc.net/bfm2000/ 

 

Copies of the Baptist Faith & Message, with the minor edits              

highlighted, are available in the Narthex. This recommendation is 

made as a topic to be brought for a vote.  

 

4) The Constitution Steward will present the revised draft of proposed 

changes to the Bylaws.  
 

 

 
  
 


